
From: Jana Revedin LOCUS [mailto:revedin@locus-foundation.org]  
Sent: 13 February 2014 09:49 

To: mm@patternlanguage.com 
Subject: FW: You are the winners of the Global Award for Sustainable Architecture 2014! 

Importance: High 

 
Dear Maggie. 
 
Thank you for your time this morning on the phone. 
It is with great sadness that I learned from your husbands illness.  
 
But I trust that the Global Award will give him joy - and your presence at the ceremony will 
be a manifesto on ist own in the history of this prize that I created in 2007 wishing to honour 
„the other“ architects who figth for a new ethics for architecture and the city. 
By today the Global Award is recognized worldwide as the „Rebel Pritzker“ – and we already 
write the Pritzker shortlist, having Wang Shu, our „unknown talent“ from 2007 awarded last 
year. 
 
Please give my sincere best wishes to my great model, your husband Christopher. 
Maybe you can refer on his work and mission May 19 in Paris – or you bring one of his 
trusted assistants or associates? 
 
Thank you in advance. 
 
Warmest regards. 
 
Jana 
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